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April 17, 2012

Ms. Bobby Jean Leithead Todd, Director
Planning Department

County of Hawaii

101 Pauahi St, Ste 3

Hilo, Hawaii 96720

RE: REVISED FINAL PLAT MAP / REQUEST FOR FINAL APPROVAL
Subdivider: Foti Alae Properties, LLC, et. al.
Proposed Consolidation of Portions of Grant 2036,
The Whole of R.P. 5939, L.C. Aw. 8158, Ap. 2,
R.P. 8005, L.C. Aw. 8776, Ap. 2, R.P. 8014, L.C. Aw. 9699-D,
R.P. 8015, L.C. Aw. 10302, Ap. 2, R.P. 8016, L.C. Aw. 10818 Ap. 2,
L.P. S-8674, L.C. Aw. 8673, Ap. 2, and Grant S-15664,
And Resubdivision into Lots 1 through 12, Inclusive
at Alae 1st and 2nd, South Kona, Hawaii
TMK: 8-7-005: 001, 002, 010 through 019, Inclusive (3rd Division)
(SUB-06-000435)

Dear Ms. Leithead Todd:

The owners of the subject parcels have been working with the State Historic Preservation Division
(SHPD). The owner's archaeologist has received confirmation from SHPD that the archaeological
sites and preservation easements shown on the map meet with their approval. We have also
received acknowledgment that the map meets with the approval of Planning Department staff
member Larry Brown.

As such, with this letter we are transmitting 10 prints of the REVISED FINAL PLAT MAP dated
April 6 ,2012.

It is our understanding that once the Public Access Plan and the Shoreline Public Access Agreement
meet the approval of the Planning Department that the application will be ready to receive final
subdivision approval.

If you have any questions, or need any additional information, please feel free to contact the
undersigned at 329-2353.

Very truly yours,
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Chrystal Thomas Yamasaki, L.P.L.S.

CTY:cyky
cc: Phillip Foti w/ 1 print
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